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Labyrinth Group at Marylhurst sponsors walk for peace 

Remembering the anniversary of the Hiroshima and Nagasaki 

bombings, the Labyrinth Group at Marylhurst is sponsoring a walk for 

peace in our troubled world on Monday, August 8, 2016, 4:00 - 6:00 

p.m., Flavia Hall, Marylhurst University. At 5 p.m., there will be a 

Minute of Silence for the victims of Hiroshima and Nagasaki and a 

prayer for peace. Walk the 24-foot canvas labyrinth in the quiet 

ambiance of Flavia Salon, fold origami peace cranes in solidarity with 

the people of Hiroshima and Nagasaki, and take the opportunity to 
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reflect and absorb peace. 

The walk is free and open to the public. Come anytime between 

4 and 6 p.m. Free parking is available nearby. Flavia Hall is 

handicapped accessible. An ADA accessible outdoor labyrinth is also 

available to walkers. Marylhurst University is located at 17600 Pacific 

Highway (Hwy. 43) between Lake Oswego and West Linn. 

For more information about the walk, contact Julie Hommes, 

Labyrinth Group at Marylhurst, Marylhurst University, at 503.775.5844 

or email juliehommes@gmail.com	
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The Labyrinth Group at Marylhurst is a student organization of 

Marylhurst University. It works to raise awareness of the labyrinth as a 

tool for healing and well-being and to build community through use of 

the labyrinth at Marylhurst for students, alumni, staff, faculty and the 

wider community. For information about the Labyrinth Group, visit their 

Google site at https://sites.google.com/a/marylhurst.edu/labyrinth-

group-at-marylhurst/ 


